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Comments: The United States Forest Service MUST take action to manage recreational shooting in the Pike
National Forest. | am for establishing a gun range at Wilkerson Pass on NFSR 704. | AM OPPOSED TO ANY
OTHER RANGES IN THE BADGER FLATS RECREATION AREA, Lake George, or Tarryall area.

| live adjacent to the Badger Flats Recreation Area. This area is highly pressured with ATVs and dispersed
camping as well as recreational shooting. During the summer of 2023, we had 2 tractor windows broke out as
well as our fuel tank hose hit by stray recreational bullets.

The Badger Flats Recreation area is not a wilderness. It is a residential and farming area occupied by full time
residents. You must manage the shooting to reduce damage to our homes, minimize conflict with all the tourists

and keep the tax paying citizens of Park County safe in their own homes.

Michele Street



